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Mr RJ  Wynn OBJ2013/7572/P 04/03/2014  20:27:10 I am strongly opposed to the stated proposal at 31 Percy Street.  

The current formatting of the building will not support such additions and a two story annex is 

absolutely absurd.  If you look in the area surrounding the rear of 31 Percy street there are no other two 

story extensions in this area. 

It would be not only an eye-sore but also would block vital sunlight to the ground and first floors of the 

current building - Sunlight which is very precious in London!

There is already a one story extension on the proposed site which I was told was erected illegally 

without permits.  Though this was allegedly build without consent from the Borough of Camden, it at 

the very least is in line with similar structures surrounding it.  

An erection of a two story structure will create a stark contrast for the entire neighborhood who shares 

that same back area between Percy Street and Windmill Street. 

Of course a personal loss of privacy is also of concern as we are currently the only residents of 31 

Percy Street.  Additional tenants in this two story flat will make a material difference and impact the 

privacy we now enjoy.   

Once again, I strongly oppose the planned proposal at 31 Percy Street and would strongly urge you not 

to take this plan forward.

31 Percy Street
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